From: Rodney Brown [mailto:rbrown@cascadialaw.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 1:52 PM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: Docket UT-120451

| am writing to request that you adopt the proposed rule for an "opt-in" white pages system. Although |
grew up using the white pages (I'm nearly 60 years old), | haven't used a paper phone book in many
years. | don't know anyone who doesn't use Google or an online search to find the phone numbers they
need. We should be using all that paper for some more productive purpose.

Thanks for considering my comment. -- Rod Brown



